
       HAYTON CHURCH OF ENGLAND 

           PRIMARY SCHOOL 

    “Mighty oaks from little acorns grow” 

Proverbs 22: 6 “Start children off on the way they should go,  

and even when they are old they will not turn from it. “ 

Diary Dates 

 

January 2024: 

Tue 23rd—height and 

weight checks YR and 

Y6—more info to follow. 

Fri 26th—school visit from 

Police 

Week beginning 29th 

Jan—Parents’ Meetings 

February 2024: 

Mon 12th to Fri 16th—Half 

Term Week 

Mon19th—back to school! 

March 2024: 

Thu 28th March—school 

term ends 2.30pm 

April 2024: 

Tue 16th April—Summer 

Term starts 

May 2024: 

Mon 6th—Bank Holiday 

Sun 19th—Hayton Open 

Gardens 

Fri 24th—break up for Half 

Term today. 

June 2024: 

Mon 3rd—back to school 

today 

Wed 5th—class 

photographs 

19th to 21st—Y5/Y6 

Residential 

Newsletter: 19th January 2024 

Information and Reminders 

Milk Orders 

If you would like to order milk for your child for the 2nd half of the Spring Term 

(19th February – 28th March 2024), the cost for milk will be £8.12.  This works out at 

28p per carton per day. Orders must be in school by Friday 2nd February 2024.  No 

orders can be taken after this date.  Please note that milk cannot be reimbursed if 

a child misses a day or is on a trip, as we have to order in advance for the whole 

half term.  

Parents’ Evenings w/c 29th January 2024 

Please refer to the letter sent out by email on Friday 12th January.  To book your 

slot, please click on the link or scan the QR code that pertains to the class and 

day you would like. Once on the ‘Padlet’ please write your child’s name under 

the appointment time you would like.  

Attendance and School Holidays in Term Time 

Thank you to everyone who gets their children to school regularly and promptly. 

At the moment, our School Attendance data is looking very favourable—our 

target for attendance is 97% - we are currently at 97.3%. This is FANTASTIC! Thank 

you again and  please keep this up. 

A polite reminder that school cannot authorise children going on holidays during 

term time. Please refer to the school website for information regarding 

attendance: https://www.hayton.cumbria.sch.uk/parents/absence-request.html  

Online Safety 

Please see our monthly  ‘Online Safety’ Newsletter which is attached to this 

newsletter. Some interesting information on parental controls and limiting time on 

devices; Whatsapp guidance and Youtube. It can also be found here:  https://

www.hayton.cumbria.sch.uk/parents/online-safety.html 

Stay and Play 

These sessions are proving to be very popular—every Tuesday morning—9.15-

10.15am. It would be great to see you there. Please see the attached flier. 
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           PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 “Mighty oaks from little acorns grow” 

Proverbs 22: 6 “Start children off on the way they should go,  

and even when they are old they will not turn from it. “ 

July 2024: 

1st to 3rd—Y3/Y4 

Residential 

Fri19th—school breaks 

up for Summer at 

2.30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter: Page 2 

 

Follow us on Facebook:  

Hayton Church of England Primary School,  

Hayton, Brampton, Cumbria 

to see our celebrations and what we are doing in school.  

 

Pease visit our website: www.hayton.cumbria.sch.uk  

which is being updated weekly. 








